COMMUNICATION - C52

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: im Houvardas [

Sent: Friday, July 3, 2020 4:07 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] DEPUTATION - Clubhouse Developments Inc.

To the attention of the office of the city clerk;

My name is Jim Houvardas and | live at-Cairnburg Place in Vaughan, phone number

This is to confirm that | am OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject Wycliffe and Kiloran Avenue to
additional

traffic from the proposed new development. There are already long delays during rush hour along Kiloran
Avenue, exiting onto

Islington Avenue. More traffic will only lead to greater congestion and make our streets less safe. This
development was not built

to allow so much traffic on single lane roads!! Thank you!!



